Presidents Report for September 2022
 
Wow, summer is over and fall is here. Where did the Time go? We had our first GM and Luncheon on Sept. 13th in over 2 and  a half years!! We had a good turn out and three guest speakers. People from the YMCA , Bob Cameron our Regional Pensioners Rep and Surinder Rehill ,President of the National Pensioners Association. Also we had a wonderful Lunch, provided by Helen Gale and Nettie Rupert. There was also a National three day Convention in London Ontario on September 23,24,25. We will get an update on that at the next GM Meeting and Lunch on October 11th .Hope this finds you all safe and well. Looking forward to seeing everyone again on Oct.11th 
 
                                                                                                President L. Rupert.
 
       Don Caroline,
              Just went over the Money received and followed the Money
We made           $273 (according to the names that were on the sheet with payment)
                           $91(Raffles ..Wine)
                           $71(50/50)
                           $210(Lunch)
                           $21(Lunch Extra) for a total of $666.00
As per our deposit
 
Don

